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Dear Dr. Nembhard,

On behalf of the Arizona State University community, | want to extend my
congratulations on the occasion of your inauguration as President of Harvey
Mudd College.

We wish you all the best as you start this exceptional journey in your career. As
your colleague in higher education, | offer my support and assistance during this
transition.

| regret that prior commitments prevent my attendance at your inauguration
ceremony. Again, congrﬁ/?ﬂatl gns on your mom

Chris Howard /
Executive Vice President & Chief Operatmg Officer
Arizona State University




